
From: <rstancil@townofchapelhill.org> 
Date: December 1, 2017 at 3:39:18 PM EST 
To: A mayorandcouncil <mayorandcouncil@townofchapelhill.org>, 
<info@stegman4chapelhill.com>, Rachel Schaevitz <rachel.schaevitz@gmail.com>, 
<info@allenbuansi.org>, <hongbin4council@gmail.com> 
Cc: Flo Miller <fmiller@townofchapelhill.org>, Ralph Karpinos 
<rkarpinos@townofchapelhill.org>, Mary Jane Nirdlinger <mnirdlinger@townofchapelhill.org>, 
Sabrina Oliver <soliver@townofchapelhill.org>, Lance Norris <lnorris@townofchapelhill.org> 
Subject: Update on environmental concerns: current police station site 

 

After voluntarily completing an investigation, and subsequently receiving a request from NC 
DEQ on October 3, 2017 that the Town prepare a remedial plan under an Administrative 
Agreement with NC DEQ for the Town Police Station property at 828 Martin Luther King, Jr. 
Blvd, we have communicated with our environmental attorney and are evaluating the options 
going forward.  The options include possibly utilizing the NC brownfields program.  We will 
take several months to review these options and report back to Council prior to any further steps 
being taken.  
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.  

Roger L. Stancil        
Town Manager 
Manager’s Office 
Town of Chapel Hill 
405 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd 
Chapel Hill, NC 27514-5705  
 
 


